
 

 

      
 

 

 

School Closure 20 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have no kitchen staff and some staff absent who cannot get in. We are asking all parents to 

collect their children as soon as possible. We also have some toilets out of action due to flooding.  

  

We are having regular updates and a number of roads are closing and the rain is not due to stop. We 

have made the difficult decision to ask all parents to collect their children to ensure the safety of 

pupils and staff. We need to consider that staff need to also be able to get home and some live quite a 

distance away.  

  

We appreciate your support and understanding.  

Kind regards 

Clare Community Primary School 

Tel:01787 277423 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


